
Rabbi Rachel Isaacs and Melanie Weiss will not be able to come to Adas Yoshuron for Shabbat this weekend due to travel
complications resulting from the storm.

There will be NO services on Friday, Jan. 30.

HOWEVER, Meyer Drapkin and Michael Kosowsky will lead Shabbat services on Saturday, Jan. 31 at 10 a.m. ALL
ARE WELCOME! Bagel lunch to follow. Please bring a potluck nosh to share.

It's a special Shabbat, called Shabbat Shira, which tells the story of the Jewish people finally leaving Egypt and crossing
the Red Sea. It's a beautiful parshah, and Michael Kosowsky will be leyning (chanting from the Torah). The parshah ends
with Miriam leading the Israelite women in song and dance.

THAT SAID, there is SNOW in the forecast. If it looks like the weather is going to be bad, we will cancel by Friday
afternoon. Check your email, the AY Facebook page (and if you haven't LIKED the Facebook page yet, go ahead and
LIKE it!) or the shul answering machine for the latest updates.

Winter in Maine! Gotta love it!

Stay safe and warm, and enjoy the beauty of this latest snowfall.

-- 
Liz Snider, Administrator
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